
8 June 2025 Pentecost Sunday    
 

If you have an item, please contact Mary on notices@rwbmc.co.uk by the preceding Tuesday evening 
 

  
Royal Wootton Bassett Methodist Church    www.rwbmc.co.uk  
 

Minister - Rev. Shirlyn Toppin - Tel. 01793 853197 
 
Lectionary  
 
Acts 2:1-21 Psalm 104:24-34, 35b 

Romans 8:14-17 John 14:8-17 

 
Prayer Focus  
 

Badger Close in RWB Upper Thames Circuit 

Southampton District Northern Europe Central Conference 

 
Please pray for the week’s activities and those taking part: 
 

Monday 9 June 7.30pm  Church Council Meeting 

Tuesday 10 June 10.00am  Tuesday Morning Pop-In & Light Lunch  

Wednesday 11 June 9.30am Walking Group 

 7.30pm Prayer with a Purpose 

Friday 13 June  10.00am Puddleducks 

Sunday 15 June 10.30am Worship Service, led by Adrian German 

(Annual Gift Day) 
(Trinity Sunday) 

  

 
 
Pentecost Sunday (today) - there will be a service of Holy Communion at 9.00am. We will then 
be joining other churches in our town for an ecumenical Pentecost service at St. Bartholomew's 
Church, starting at 10.30am. This means there will be no 10.30am service at RWBMC.                                                                                         
                                                                                                                                         Stewards 
 
 
Next Sunday is our Annual Gift Day. Envelopes are available from the porch. If you are not going 
to be in church on 15 June a steward will happily place your envelope in the safe until Gift Day 
when it will be added to the other donations. Thank you.     Stewards 
 
 
Fund Raising - do you have the ideas and enthusiasm to organise a fund-raising event within our 
church? If so, the stewards would be delighted to hear from you.     Stewards 
 
 
Messy Church - can you please collect corks from bottle tops for use in one of our craft activities 
at our 19 July Messy Church session. We plan to use them to make a sailing boat as part of a 
theme Exploring God in Creation. Please leave any corks in the storeroom. Thank you.    Judith
                                                                                                                                    
 

mailto:notices@rwbmc.co.uk

